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been made for the formation of a new parish, in which this place will 
be regularly served. The services I held there were the first ever held 
by the Church of England in that settlement. While visiting there 
during one week I saw some people who told me I was the first clergyman 
of their own they had seen since they came to the country fifteen years 
ago ; the man who told me this was frozen to death last Christmas. 
How glad I was that just a few months before his death he had been 
able to join in the worship once more at the Church to which he 
belonged. This shows the need of more men and more support. I 
am afraid that a good deal of this will prove stale news to many of the 
readers of the Occasional, but it is hard to find anything very new to 
say, and I only write with the idea that those who wish in any way any 
particulars would like to know a little how that work is going on. I 
am taking back with me about j£8, the result of the collection made 
at a meeting at Ilfracombe, where a branch of the Association has 
been started. It is to go towards the support of the Indian School on 
Gordon’s Reserve. While in England I sent nearly £19, the result of 
the offertories on one Sunday, kindly given me by the Vicar and wardens 
at St. Mary’s Church, Cuddington. I have also some clothing for the 
Indian children, and a few toys ; and an address I gave at a meeting at 
one of the Guilds in connection with St. Mark’s, Netting Hill, resulted 
in the adoption of a child at the Indian School by the boys of St. 
Mark’s School, so perhaps after all my first statement as to work done 
by me for Qu’Appelle is not quite correct.”
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PARISH NEWS.
Whitewood.—The Rev. W. E. Brown, who held the charge of 

Whitewood about eight years ago, revisited his former charge on 
Sunday, 16th of January. The little Church was filled at Matins and 
Evensong with those who well remembered Mr. Brown in former

The Bishop visited Forest Farm on January 2nd and preached in 
St. Matthew’s Church.

The funeral of Miss Minnie Biggins, whose sad death at Saltcoats 
Hospital we recorded in our last number, took place at Whitewood on 
January 5th.

A successful dramatic entertainment was held in Whitewood on 
Shrove Tuesday ; the proceeds, which amounted to about £8 or £10, 
were given to the Church fund, and at Wapella, two entertainments 

given, during the month of February, on behalf of the organ 
fund, when a sum of £6 was raised.

The Rev. James Williams, who has held the charge of this Mission 
for the last five years, resigned his charge of Whitewood at Easter, and 
has now undertaken the charge of a new district which has been formed 
out of the Missions of Grenfell, Indian Head, and Fort Qu’Appelle. 
It consists of a number of country settlements, including Ellesbro', 
Rosewood, Pheasant Forks, and the town of Wolseley, where there is
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